
P-022-001

The proposed grades and deceleration and acceleration lengths for the

ramps to and from Hayden Island will meet ODOT and AASHTO

standards. This will be an improvement compared to the existing

interchange. The biggest improvement will be on the northbound

entrance ramp where virtually no acceleration space is provided for the

existing ramp. This is where the highest accident rate is recorded in the

project area. The northbound and southbound exit ramps are similarly

improved where the current deceleration is about 50% and 80% of

standard, respectively, and the improvements will exceed the required

standard. In all cases, the stopping sight distance provided will meet

standard. Other improvements include the braiding of the ramps

between Marine Drive and Hayden Island and the construction of the

local bridge, both of which will serve to reduce the number of conflicts on

the mainline and help improve the operations on the ramps.

 

P-022-002

The supplemental bridge alternatives evaluated in the EIS are very

similar to the proposal you describe. Many different project components

and alternatives were considered for the CRC project. Please see the

summary of the alternatives evaluation process in Chapter 2 of the FEIS,

which includes references to source documents on the alternatives

screening process, and the reasons that the LPA is the selected

alternative.

 

P-022-003

The traffic and highway engineers have designed the LPA to improve

safety with full-build or with the phased option. Any future construction

phasing will be analyzed to ensure safety in the roadway design.
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P-022-004

Please see the responses above.
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